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Technology Advisory Committee @  

Washington High School, Ridgeway Room 

April 20, 2016 
4:30 – 6:00 PM 

 
Present: Allen Culp, Bianca Ibarra, Brad Pierce, Brian Runnalls, Emilie Reynolds, Emily Hunter, 

Jennifer Verkuyl, Linda DiGiorgi, Lindsey Smith, Liza Klumpar, Lynn Cawthra, Rosita Castellano, 

Sally Wheeler, Seth Seastrum, Susan Esson, Tina Daniel, Willie Painter 

 

Absent: Caitlyn Zwang, Clifford Aziz, Derrick Pete, Jamie Larson, Jennifer Burke, Lanna Duncan, 

Lillie Aziz, Michelle Serdenia, Samuel Freeman,  

 

• Welcome  
 

• Bond Presentation 

Willie Painter, District PIO, presented the first draft of the Bond presentation video.  The vote 

for the new Bond will take place in the November 2016 Presidential election.  More information 

will be coming out about the bond along with how the staff can help.  

 

• Canvas Training 

The next training will be on Friday, April 22nd in the Corrigan Room at FPHS.  This training 

will be broken into two parts, one for secondary and one for elementary.  Clock hours will be 

provided.  An agenda for the training is on the Canvas TAC page.  The new user interface is 

now in place. 

 

• Phase 1 & 2 Learning Wall Survey Update 

The survey went out on Monday, April 18th, as of today there are 83 responses.  The survey 

results from the time of the meeting are on the TAC page in Canvas.  The survey focused on 

equipment use, placement of equipment, target audience when using the equipment, and how 

well the different equipment worked.  As a whole, feedback seemed pretty positive and most 

staff find the audio enhancements beneficial. 

 

It is Liza’s recommendation that all TAC members review the survey results and talk with their 

secondary counterparts as phase 3 will be going into the high schools either during Winter 

Break 2016 or Spring Break 2017.  The high schools need to be thinking about how the learning 

walls will look in their schools. 

 

• Small Group Status Check 

Liza received good feedback from both Lance Goodpaster and Dr. Shaun Carey after the last 

TAC meeting about the group’s presentations.  Liza, Brad, Brian and Linda will talk between 

now and the next meeting on how we are going to continue the groups going into the next 

school year and will report at our next meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Engage Their Minds 
 

• Canvas 

We are at the point where we need to make some decisions about Canvas.  We went into this 

school year with Canvas as our pilot LMS.  What is your feedback and the feedback you have 

heard about Canvas?  Are we at a spot where we want to go into a multi-year contract or a 

continue for one more year as a pilot? 

 
Our last meeting of the 2015/2016 school year is on Wednesday, May 18th, 2016 from 4:30-
6pm in the Corrigan Room at Franklin Pierce High School (11002 18th Ave East, Tacoma, WA 
98445)     
      


